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To the members of this committee, 

I oppose this bill mainly because it allows too many intrusions by third party 

environmental groups that would delay the ability of water users to implement 

changes on their property. The bill is too vague and open to years of costly litigation, 

and is also duplicative in standards that are already in place. I don't believe that there 

has been enough opportunity for water users to engage with the legislature on what 

the consequences of this bill would be. 

I urge you to table this for another session. 

Sincerely, 

Connie Dunham 


